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Cc: 

Dear UWL Students (cc: UWL Personnel), 

If you are a student experiencing exceptional financial need arising from the COVID-19 pandemic, you 
may be eligible for a financial aid grant made possible through the recently authorized Higher Education 
Emergency Relief Fund II (HEERF II).  

All degree seeking students, currently enrolled this spring in at least half-time enrollment (6 credits 
undergraduate; 5 credits graduate), are eligible to apply. Students must also demonstrate eligibility 
for Federal financial aid by completing the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid). 

Students who received the Federal Pell Grant this spring have automatically been awarded this 
emergency grant to ensure assistance to those most in need. This award is already in WINGS and you do 
not need to apply. 

For those not receiving the Pell grant, to request financial support in the form of a one-time $800 grant, 
please complete the application 
at https://uwlax.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cU7MQhtE4kSnJ4O Upon submission, a decision will be 
made based on the funding available and the eligibility criteria. A member of the Financial Aid Office 
team will be in touch with applicants within a few business days of submitting the application. All 
eligible applications will be considered, and the grants will be awarded on a first-come first-served basis 
until the funding is exhausted. 

If you have questions, please contact the UWL Financial Aid Office at finaid@uwlax.edu or 608-785-
8604. 

Sincerely, 

Betsy Morgan 

Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 

https://uwlax.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cU7MQhtE4kSnJ4O



